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BOROUGH OF NEW MILFORD 
[Type a quote fro 

PLANNING BOARD 

COMBINED SESSION MINUTES  

 

        MAY 28, 2013 

 

Chairman DeCarlo called the public session of the New Milford Planning Board to order at 7:35 

pm. The Chairman read the Open Public Meetings Act. All recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

ROLL CALL 

 

Chairman DeCarlo    Present 

Mayor Subrizi    Present 

Secretary Scavetta    Present 

Council Liaison Grant   Absent 

Vice Chairman Pecci     Present 

Mr. Appice    Absent 

Mr. DaCosta                                        Absent 

Mr. Mottola    Present  

Mrs. Prisendorf   Present   7:50  

Mr.  Prendergast, Alt. 2  Absent 

Mr. Abrahamsen - Attorney  Excused  

Mrs. Batistic – Engineer   Excused  

 

Chairman DeCarlo clarified to the members that the Board Engineer and Attorney were excused 

due to nothing being on the agenda.  The Chairman advised that he instructed the secretary to 

hand out copies of the approved Master Plans.   He said the storm water management plan was 

not included with the copies as the Borough approved the state mandated requirement.  Board 

Secretary said a copy of the storm water management plan is available on the borough’s website. 

 

APPROVAL OF OFFICIAL MINUTES – April 16, 2013  

 

    Motion by Mayor Subrizi seconded by Chris Pecci, and carried by all to accept the minutes as 

submitted.   

 

Brunetti Plan 

 

Chairman DeCarlo reminded the members that a conceptual plan will be presented at the May 

29, 2013 Mayor and Council meeting.  He asked the members to try and attend that meeting so 

they could be prepared for the application while reexamining the Master Plan.  

 

     Motion by Mayor Subrizi seconded by Ms. Scavetta, and carried by all to open the meeting to 

the public. 

 

No one wished to be heard. 
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     Motion by Mayor Subrizi seconded by Mrs. Scavetta, and carried by all to close the meeting 

to the public. 

 

 

As there was no further business to be conducted by the Board, a motion to adjourn was offered 

by Celeste Scavetta seconded by Frank Mottola, and carried by all. Chairman DeCarlo said the 

next meeting will be held on June 25, 2013 at 7:30 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Maria Sapuppo 

Recording Secretary 


